VBB: Approval on changing the address of Vietbank Quang Nam
On 27/07/2020, Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced approval on changing the address of Vietbank Quang Nam as follows:

State Bank of Quang Nam province approved Vietbank to change the address of Vietbank – Quang Nam:

· Old address: An Hoa block, Son Phong, Hoi An city, Quang Nam province

· New address: No. 592, Hai Ba Trung, Cam Pho ward, Hoi An city, Quang Nam province

2. Vietbank is responsible for implementing procedures for opening Quang Nam Branch at new address according to the Circular No. 21/2013/TT – NHNN dated 09/09/2013 of Governor of State Bank

